	JTPTrust September 2021 Covid Guidance for returning classes
Holy Cross Catholic Primary School, Queen’s Drive, SN3 1AR 

	Dear Singers 
We are looking forward to welcoming you back to Holy Cross School on Tuesday 14 September. 
Our classes are still subject to Covid restrictions for your continued safety and we ask our singers to ONLY attend lessons if you are completely fit and well. Please do not attend classes if you are ill in any way or have had a positive Covid test. 
This term we continue to: 
· encourage the use of Lateral Flow tests prior to attending lessons.
· ask you to remain in your cars until 5 minutes before the lesson
· ask all parents and carers to remain outside the building
· encourage the use of face masks when approaching and leaving the school building
· practise social distancing where-ever possible 
· ask you sanitize your hands on arrival and during lessons.
· maintain a 2 meter distance during singing activities 
· regularly clean touched surfaces 
· frequently ventilate the building by opening doors and windows whenever possible
Parents/carers should remain outside the school building but your child will be visible to you through the glass doors of the hall foyer, and you are able to remain in the car park for the duration of your child’s lesson if you wish.
Our registrar, Sue Wale, or one of the Teaching Team will welcome you at the door to the Children’s Entrance and a one way system will remain in place so that your child enters the building through the foyer and exits through the school hall.
Thank you for your co-operation in these safety matters - the plan is to keep your children safe from infection at the JTPTrust! 
Happy Singing! JT and Teaching Team

	


 

